


We, the undersigned residents of Maple Rock Estates, in the Plan of Subdivision 16M5 are
not here to attack the owners of Lot 33. However, we do feel that The Corporation of the
Township of Southgate owes all residents in this subdivision the right to the same rules.
Rules that were not followed in the construction of the current buildings on said property,
which is an oversight that should not continue moving forward.

Thanks,
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